
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/18/2015 12:40:07 PM
Subject: Re: CHARLESTON REQUEST - WBTV

Chaney please reach out by phone and explain compromise and see if this reporter understands 
anything about it. Do the same for all inquiries on this question. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 18, 2015, at 12:22 PM, Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


 
 
From: Kalon McMahon [mailto:kalonmcmahon@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 12:10 PM
 
To: Symmes, Brian
 
Subject: Media Inquiry
 
Hi Brian,

Does Gov. Haley have a statement regarding the Confederate flag still flying on the grounds of the SC 
statehouse? Will she consider taking it down (even temporarily) in light of the tragic and apparently race 
driven shootings?

Thank you for your time and my condolences to your beautiful state.

Kalon McMahon

WBTV News
Kalonmcmahon@gmail.com
713.302.6824 


--
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